
FORTWILLIAM GOLF CLUB 

Restaurant re-launch 
 

Dear member, 
 
To celebrate the reopening of the clubhouse restaurant this Friday we will be offering our popular 
Thursday steak night deal all weekend and every Thursday thereafter. We also have a new look 
menu which will change approximately every 2 weeks. 
Some of your favourite dishes from our previous menu are still available on request. Unfortunately 
due to social distancing requirements set out by the golf governing body (GUI) only members and 
guests they invite to dine with them can access the clubhouse restaurant at this time. 
 
Please view our new look menu attached. 
 
Booking is preferable. 
 
We appreciate your support and valued custom. 
 
Regards 
Downview Restaurant 
Fortwilliam GC 

 

 

 


